
Canadian Parents for French (CPF) 
CPF Jasper Meeting: Wednesday November 22nd, 2017 from 7-8 pm in 

Room 7 at Jasper Elementary School. Free childcare available. 

 

We meet every second month with representatives from the high school 

and elementary school to help promote and create opportunities for youth 

to learn and use French.  

 

The Canadian Parents for French Website can help! 

www.cpf.ca 

The CPF website can answer your questions about French second 

language, or FSL, education. If you wonder how you can help your child 

succeed if you don’t speak French yourself, there is some guidance! CPF 

has resources like the following: 

Helping your child become bilingual: A guide 

https://cpf.ca/en/files/guide-2016-web.pdf 

Math and English-Language Skills for french immersion students 

https://cpf.ca/en/files/Language-of-Mathematics-Instruction-in-French-Immersion-Programs1.pdf 

 

Did you know about the DELF exam? 

Jasper High School French immersion students take their Language 
Proficiency Assessment in grades 9, 10 or 11. It’s called the DELF exam. 
After passing it, students receive an official diploma which is a life-long 
certification recognized internationally by employers and postsecondary 
institutions. See the CPF website for more information. DELF stands for: 
Diplôme d’études en langue française.  
 

If you have questions or ideas, please contact Brenda Shepherd or Tara 

Henderson at Brenda.shepherd1@gmail.com or 

tarachykalsky@hotmail.com. 
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